Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 28, 2021 4:54 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Thursday, October 28, 2021 - 16:53

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Thursday, October 28, 2021 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name Vanessa

Last Name Heffner

Phone Number

Email

Address Budz green

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Limiting the numbers of gathering sizes

Meeting (if known)

Comments

I am writing in concern of the consideration for allowing gathering numbers to NOT be limited. Times are so difficult as it is for people to navigate this very scary world, that having social support of family and friends is critical to combat the staggering numbers of increased suicides since this pandemic started. If gathering numbers are limited, you shall take responsibility for all suicides and consider yourselves complicit in the result.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: